
 

 

 

 

Are you interested in starting a new career? 

 

Do you have a passion to help young children 
develop and grow? 

 

Then we have news for you!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

In partnership with Broward College 

For application information, 

Visit our website BCPS Head Start/VPK 

Applications Due by October 16, 2020 

 
 

 

 

The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, 
color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual 
orientation. The School Board also provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Individuals who wish 
to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may contact the Director, of the Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance 
Department & District’s Equity Coordinator/Title IX Coordinator at 754- 321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158. 

http://www.browardschools.com/headstart-vpk

